
June 3, 2025 
 
The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Katelyn Borta N. 1851 Keehan Ln Green Bay 
Emilie Buechel D. 2100 Fieldcrest Dr Kaukauna 
Nicole Larsen L. 3571 County Line Rd De Pere 
Aspen Tucker L. 316 E. 7th St Kaukauna 

Tracy 
Vander 
Bloomen J. 115 E. 4th St Kaukauna 

  
 
 


